
USD 675 million approved

14 loan agreements

7 with maintenance, improvement, and/or 
rehabilitation components

13 with pavement or new road construction 
components

13 multipurpose projects with roads 
components

Brazil

USD 75 million approved

1 loan agreement with maintenance, impro-
vement, and/or rehabilitation components 
and with pavement or new road construction 
components

Panama

USD 762 million approved

11 loan agreements

10 with maintenance, improvement, and/or 
rehabilitation components

Bolivia

USD 819 million approved

10 loan agreements

5 with maintenance, improvement, and/or 
rehabilitation components

7 with pavement or new road 
construction components

7 multipurpose projects with roads 
components

Ecuador

USD 802 million approved

8 loan agreements

5 with maintenance, improvement, and/or 
rehabilitation components

5 with pavement or new road construction 
components

2 multipurpose projects with roads 
components

Argentina

USD 50 million approved

1 loan agreement with maintenance, 
improvement, and/or rehabilitation 
components

Barbados

USD 375 million approved

2 loan agreements

1 with maintenance, improvement, and/or 
rehabilitation components

2 with pavement or new road construction 
components

Trinidad y Tobago

USD 1.012 million approved

6 loan agreements

5 with maintenance, improvement, and/or 
rehabilitation components

3 with pavement or new road construction 
components

Paraguay

USD 233 million approved

1 loan agreement with maintenance, 
improvement, and/or rehabilitation 
components

Peru

USD 36 million approved

4 loan agreements

1 with maintenance, improvement, and/or 
rehabilitation components

3 with pavement or new road construction 
components

Uruguay
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